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22nd September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 2 will be taking part in a Scooterbility session on Wednesday 29 September 2021.  This 
session will be during the school day and will be run by Hertfordshire County Council’s Active and 
Safer Travel Team. 
 
Your child’s session will run for approx. 45 minutes and take place on the school playground. 
Pupils will learn how to control their scooters safely, basic pedestrian skills and about sharing 
space with others. 
 
To participate, your child will need a standard two or three wheeled scooter with a rear wheel 
brake. V-Flex motion scooters are not permitted (as shown below).  
 

    
 
 
 
Hertfordshire County Council strongly supports the wearing of a helmet during this session 
however it is not compulsory. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Active and Safer Travel Team 
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